
Resolution 

of 

The Board o f Superv isors o f V e n t u r a County 

Congratulating 

California State U n i v e r s i t y of Channel I s l a n d s 

Upon the L a u n c h of 

The H e n r y L. " H a n k " L a c a y o Institute of W o r k f o r c e & Community Services 

Whereas, the California State University of Channel Islands and President Richard R. Rush will officially launch The Henry L. "Hank" 
Lacayo Institute of Workforce & Community Studies program on the 15th of November 2010; and 

Whereas, the institute is named after Henry L. "Hank" Lacayo, whose legacy of a lifetime of active dedication to the nation's workforce and community 
developments has been an inspiration to many; and 

Whereas, as a non-partisan, public organization, the institute will conduct research and issue publications with a commitment to enlighten policy makers at a 
regional, state and national level with the best current information and politically unbiased insights on the complexity of sustainable workforce issues that face us 
today and have an impact in the future; and 

Whereas, the institute will be a "living laboratory ". The University and the community provides an ideal environment for students to assess the challenges 
and issues that are faced by large cities, agriculture, the service sector, light industry, the United States Military, and international business; and 

Whereas, the institute will be a vital resource for students and the nation at large by providing essential and much needed education, information, and 
training that would best fit the unique nature of each workforce and community issue that arises. 

Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved, that the Ventura County Board of Supervisors does hereby celebrate with California State University of Channel 
Islands the launch of The Henry L. "Hank" Lacayo institute and extends sincere congratulations on this outstanding educational vision. The Board also 

offers best wishes and many fulfilling years of student research and study opportunities for the Institute and University. 

Presented on this 15th day of November 2010 

Chair of the Board of Supervisors 
Kathy Long, Supervisor 3rd District 

Steve Bennett, Supervisor 1st District Linda Parks, Supervisor 2nd District 

Peter C. Foy, Supervisor 4th District John C. Zaragoza, Supervisor 5th District 


